Building and Grounds (Joint meeting with Caseville Township)
7-31-15

Members Present: Nancy Moss, Jerald Ignash, Kenneth Rathje & Patricia Des Jardins

Others present: Jamie Learman, David Quinn, Fred Busch (Twp. Sup.) and Michelle Stirrett (Twp.
Clerk)

Meeting started at 9:00 a.m.

The minutes were approved by the City committee with all members in favor.

Quinn talked about the lights in the hall. He stated the kits are going up very easy and they are
waiting for rainy days for the DPW to get time to put more of the lights up.

The heating of the building is still an issue that needs to be addressed. Quinn advised he is going
to have an electrician come in and find out what is going on with the timer.

The old antenna on the garage will be coming down as soon as the DPW gets time.

The committee agreed to meet again on October 30th at 9:00 a.m.

Rain caused issues the other day. It was discovered that the downspouts are plugged and the
DPW will get them cleared. The committee spoke about the draining issues, and will wait to see

if the cleaning of the downspouts resolves it.

Meeting adjourned at 9:07 a.m.

Jamie Learman, Clerk Nancy Moss, Chairperson



